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January 15, 2019 
 
 Dear District Tournament Director:  
 
Enclosed is the information for the Class AAA NW Regional wrestling tournament to be held at Altoona Area High School 
Field House on March 1st and 2nd, 2019.   
 
Please pass out the informational sheets and bracketing sheets to all head coaches who qualify a wrestler or wrestlers to 
the Regional tournament.  Remind them that we do not release the exact pairings prior to the completion of all of the 
District tournaments.  Please be sure to pass out the Regional seeding sheet to the head coach of all champions as well.  
This sheet must be filled out and returned to you on the night of your District tournament.  Please scan all forms and 
email them to both Damian Branas and David Crumrine on the night of your District tournament. 

We have asked Tom Elling to post the pairings on his Pennsylvania Wrestling website at 
http://www.pawrsl.com/pa/tebullnew.htm on the Monday following the last District tournament(s). Please inform 
coaches if they have any injuries or other circumstances that would cause a withdrawal of an individual from the 
tournament, they MUST notify us immediately along with the head coach of the replacement wrestler.   
 
We would like the complete results (top FOUR (4) or more if you place more) emailed to us upon completion of your 
tournament Saturday evening.  Our emails and phone numbers are listed above. Please also get copies of such to 
Demonte Temple info@boutmastersllc.com and to Tom Elling elling_t@comcast.net as soon as possible Saturday 
evening.  We are asking for more than the top 3 or 4 you qualify for several reasons. The least not withstanding is in case 
we have illness or an injury and must replace someone.  We will have the information so that a change can be made in a 
timely manner.   
 
You should fill out an Excel spreadsheet for all of the qualifiers in the CSV or text tab delimited format as specified by 
Mr. Temple.  Please include ALL fields. The first two names serve as examples in the sample spreadsheet.   
 
Friday night’s session will be Championship Round 1 and the Quarterfinals.   All remaining rounds will be wrestled 
starting Saturday morning.  Please see the accompanying sheet for the tournament schedule and other information.  We 
are looking forward to an exciting and exceptional tournament. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Damian Branas and David Crumrine  
NW AAA Regional Tournament Directors 

David Crumrine – Director 
580 England Road 

Roaring Spring, PA 16673 
Ddtcd5crumrine@atlanticbb.net 

Cell: 814-932-8489 

 

Damian Branas – Director 
1883 Dixie Lane 

Altoona, PA 16602 
d6director@gmail.com 

Cell: 814-330-5389 
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